
Monday 

59, Balfour St, 

Newtownards, 

Co. Down. N.I. 

 

Dear Mrs Weiss 

On behalf of my father and myself I’d like to thank you very much indeed for your kind letter 

received this morning. 

 

So far we’ve had no news what-so-ever as regards my brother, but if we do get any I assure I shall 

not hesitate in writing to you. 

 

At a time like this we can only hope, and pray that God will look after our boys for us. I do 

sympathize with all the many relatives of boys who have received word such as we have. I’m afraid 
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it is only when we ourselves experience the waiting of news, and the anxiety it brings can we 

understand what thousands of other people have had to come through. 

 

I do pray that all the boys of the crew may be spared to return to their friends who await them. 

 

I am, dear Mrs Weiss, 

Yours Very Sincerely, 

Isabel Wilson 

 

  


